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March 17, 2014

Dear Sir,

Freedom of Information Request for records of Payments for 'Cagital Projects released to
ICPC in 2013

On behalf of BudgiT N|ger|a -and 4h Pu_ lic" and’ ﬁ‘F"rNateéBevgfiqﬁ?‘nent Centre (PPDC) and in
accordance with the p ylﬁ;@@é’-’ th om,of }hforgnatgo’h Act ;2%1; we:write to make a request
for records with ci@éﬁé? thessums, appro d'to your MDA "as capital warrants in the first, second,

G

#% The name of each pf3
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3. The amount approved

h capltal warrants were approved in the fiscal year 2013 .
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These projects should 1nc|ude_“ constltuency pro;ects gs e&i as gﬁ’ ?gemal intervention pro;ects
carried out by your MDA, ) e B 2D 8 e

This request is in line with Section 2 (3) and Section 2(4) of the Freedom of Information Act 2011
which require all “information relating to the receipt or expenditure of public or other funds. of the
institution” to be "widely disseminated and made readily available..." '

| would appréciate the receipt of documents with this information promptly and in any event, not later
than 7 days of this application as required by the Freedom of Information Act, 2011.

Should you require any clarification regarding this application, please do not hesitate to contact us
either by phone; 08029455583 or by email; seember@procurementmonitor.org or kindly direct all
hard copy correspondence to our Abuja contact office referred to above.

Sincerely,

Segmbér Nyager

CEO, PPDC
For: BudglT and PPDC




